Staff wellbeing during the pandemic 

Managers/leaders are very conscious of the well-being of all staff during the pandemic and now the worries as they return to caring for children. Regular meetings/supervisions will be planned to support staff. Discussions will take place around the need for flexible working practices in a way that promotes good work-life balance and supports the nursery business.  

The nursery will ensure that staff are regularly kept informed of any updates or changes to help manage anxieties about returning to work. Staff workloads will be carefully managed during this time with the emphasis on playing with the children; settling them back in, offering lots of support and reassurance
